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Thursday 28th September 2017

Harvest Collection 2017

Dear Families,

| would like to introduce myself, my name is Esther Moorey, and | am the new school
Chaplain here at St Martin’s. | would like to thank the students for making me feel
especially welcome as | begin my role supporting the spiritual life of the school.

Next Friday, October 6th, we will be celebrating Harvest. As part of our celebrations we will
be learning about the work of Brixton and West Norwood Foodbank. We will be collecting
donations of food items for them. If you are able to send a donation with your daughter we
would be most grateful.

The Foodbank have a particular need for: UHT Milk, tinned meat, tinned vegetables, instant
mash, jams and spreads, UHT puddings and custards.

Any long life, non perishable food is gratefully received and will be used to help those in
need. Thank you for your support for this good cause.

Yours sincerely,

Esther Moorey

Chaplain
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